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To: Tracy Wellington <tracy@kca.org.nz>

Kia ora Tracy
Apologies for the delay in giving feedback.
I'll try to get a photo of the team to post with this.

We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to Tracy and the team at Kiwi Community Assistance, and NZFN for
their invaluable contributions and donations to the Newlands Community House food bank. The generosity in
delivering essential food items such as eggs, bread, milk powder, cereals, meat, pies, tinned foods, and fresh fruit and
vegetables has been a main source of sustenance for those in need in our community. These donations have
significantly reduced food insecurity among local families, and enabled us to direct our limited funds to other areas of
support. Moreover, your support has been crucial in maintaining the sustainability of our food bank operations,
enabling us to continue serving the community despite our limited supports, funds, and resources. The positive impact
of your contributions is deeply felt, and we are immensely thankful for your ongoing commitment to helping us support
those in need.

Debbie Wilson
Chairperson
Newlands Community House & Food Bank
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